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Welcome to the 2022 school year! We are very happy 
to see the students and their happy faces in all the 
beautiful learning spaces. We head into the school term 
with excitement and hope with lots of activities being 
able to back on track, in a COVID safe way including 
swimming. There are some things which are still re-
stricted, and we will advise of any changes when need-
ed. A reminder that the Rapid Antigen Tests are recom-
mended twice per week for staff and students whilst we 
navigate the first few weeks of term.  

Please check our facebook page for any important daily 
updates 

 

Proudly introducing our Captains Bailey & Marli and Vice-Captains Erica & Max 

curriculum infant primary 

English Quality Text—

Ocean 

“The Feather” 

focus on narra-

tives 

Art Ocean Theme  

Science Living Things “      

Maths Whole Number “” 

Geography/

History 

Features & Plac-

es—Beach 

First Contacts 

Book Week Continues until end 
of day tomorrow 
 
So there is still time to buy a 
book for your child, family or 
donate to the school. 
 
Thanks for your support. 

Term 3 

Fri 16 Sept —WR Athletics—Isabella P 

Fri 23 Sept —School Excursion to Bathurst Gold-
fields 

Fri 23 Sept— Last Day Term 3 

Term 4 

Mon 10 Oct—Kids & Staff return to school Term 4 

Friday 4 Nov—Colour Fun Run 

Thursday 15 Dec—Kids last day school 

Book week 2022 “Dreaming with eyes open” 
Thankyou to everyone for showing your support for our 
Book week parade . 
The children all looked fabulous in their costumes and 
had a great time showing off their favourite characters 
which ranged from Blinky Bill, Minecraft, Princesses, Su-
per hero's, Dr Suess, Bananas in pyjamas, dinosaurs, 
transformers, Pig the rebel. 
A huge thanks for purchasing books and supporting the 
school. 
If anyone would like to buy a book, they will be available 
to purchase in the school library till Friday. 

 

Principals message. 
What a fantastic week at Cargo Public School. We have been 
busy, and the positive energy is soaring high. 
Tickets 
Every day, students are rewarded with free and frequent re-
wards 'tickets'. They receive these for any positive or good 
deed in and outisde the classroom. Every afternoon before 
dismissal a student (or two) is drawn from their classes ticket 
box. If they're drawn, they get to pick something out of the 
prize box. It's a great initiative which has worked wonders for 
students at staff. Positive and frequent rewards.  
Merit awards 
Some of you may have notice over the last fortnight, your child 
coming home with a merit award. Teachers are choosing stu-
dents weekly to receive merit awards for being safe, respectful 
or on-task. They are presented on Friday afternoons and the 
deserving students are congratulated by their peers. It's been 
great to see students rewarded for their amazing efforts at 
school.  
Book Week 
WOW! How amazing was our book parade. A massive thank 
you goes to Ms Rosser and Claudette for organising a great 
spectacle. Thank you to all the family and friends of the stu-
dents who attended in the wet and freezing weather. It was 
such a pleasure to see so many happy faces in the school com-
munity and a pleasure to meet some parents for the first time. 
So thank you all for the effort. It was very much appreciated.  
Have a fantastic weekend! 

Greg 
 
 

25 August 22 



 

 

 

 

Mrs Simons & Mrs Hughes Room 

Another busy few weeks for the Infants class, who have taken part in experiments that make lots 
of foamy bubble to turn their hands blue and discovered how important it is to reduce, reuse and 
recycle. Each week we choose a fantastic book to base our reading and writing tasks on. During 
Science Week it was Rosie Revere Engineer and this week we are looking at Aboriginal Dreamtime 
stories including How the birds got their colours. We are doing lots of hands-on learning in Maths 
with adding, subtracting and understanding the properties of 3D shapes. Our Book Week Parade 
was such a highlight and we thank all families for making it such a wonderful event. 
Even though Spring is almost upon us, please keep sending jumpers and dressing children warm. 

It's been a very busy but exciting few weeks! Last week, our primary students celebrated National Science Week by partici-

pating in a science experiment each day. They made lava lamps, invisible secret messages with lemons, created volcanoes 

and watched them erupt and made icecream in a bag! Some students (and staff) were skeptical about these experiments 

at first, but they all worked successfully, and students were pleasantly surprised with the results. 

This week we have been celebrating Book Week and the theme 'Dreaming with eyes open'. Our class have read and ex-

plored many books, discussed their favourite book characters, dressed up and taken part in our school's Book Week Pa-

rade and helped set up the Book Fair.  

I'd like to personally thank all of our families for their efforts with costumes and book purchases to ensure we had a very 

successful Book Week!  

In the classroom, we have commenced a new English unit about Refugees. Students have been learning the significance of 

words such as migrate, flee and refuge and how people come to be refugees and the situations that contribute to it. In 

Maths, our class have been revising topics learnt in Term 1 and at the end of each week are completing post-assessments. 

We have had some very pleasing results! We are focusing on making artworks to enter into the Canowindra Show in our 

art lessons each week, but will be working on Father's Day gifts next week.  

We are also in the midst of completing our Country Women's Association competition projects and although this competi-

tion requires a lot of research and effort from students, they are doing such a great job.   



 

 


